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Good Afternoon,

 
I am writing to you in support the Roosevelt park turf project. I sit on the board for
Malden Pop Warner and know that we all support the new turf field.  I am also a Mom
of two boys who are active in Malden youth sports and continue to have scheduling
issues with fields. I see this with football, lacrosse, baseball and basketball we are in
need a safe turf field. The conditions of some of the fields were we play on are unsafe. 

It will also be a great place to have for fun outdoor activities with the family. I am a
lifelong Malden resident who played sports here myself as well as enjoyed the parks
recreation for many years. We have a beautiful “Green” park at Lincoln Commons for
those who would like that setting. Our children of Malden are in need of parks, sports,
recreation to stay out of trouble and share with peers.
 
I have attended the City Hall meetings in the past to support the start of the project
and am unable to attend tonight.
 
Please consider moving forward with this project!
 
Sincerely,
 
Concerned Citizen of Malden and proud sports Mom
Julie Turner
 
 
 
 

Julie E.Turner
 
Julie E. Turner
Account Manager, Gas Customer Connections, RI

 
(781) 873-9286 Cell
Julie.Turner2@nationalgrid.com
 
At this time, we are asking for your patience as we experience delays due to the
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recent sale of National Grid to Rhode Island Energy, as well we are still being
impacted by the COVID-19 pandemic. Due to the recent sale, we are currently
updating many of our processes and many of the roles are being transitioned to new
staff members. Additionally, many of our relationships with cities and towns have
changed because of COVID-19, as many of their departments have moved to
electronic processing systems and remote work. There may also be delays in
equipment installation due to supply chain issues created by the pandemic. We are
working hard to adapt to the changes that we have experienced over the last two
years because of the pandemic, as well as to the more recent changes that have
occurred because of the sale of the company. Your commitment and patience are
greatly appreciated as we continue to try to ensure the safety and satisfaction of our
customers.  
 
 
 

The information contained in this message is intended only for the personal and
confidential use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this message is
not the intended recipient or an agent responsible for delivering it to the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this document in error
and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or copying of this message is
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify
us immediately, and delete the original message.
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